Dr. Rand Certain 2305 Micarta Dr. Plano, TX 75025 United States

July 24, 2018

Dear Dr. Certain,

On behalf of Steinway & Sons, I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for your support of the 2018 Steinway Piano Competition. When you encouraged your student(s) to participate in this prestigious competition, you supported them in pursuit of musical excellence at the highest level.

Young piano contenders in this event were judged by experienced adjudicators and rose to the occasion to showcase their remarkable skills. You and your student(s) are both to be commended for the diligent preparation, coaching, practice, and artistry that went into each impressive performance.

Again, please accept my sincere thanks. Without the constant support of music teachers like you, the world would have far less music, and far less joy. Steinway & Sons appreciates your passion very much.

Sincerely,

Ron Losby, CEO

For lonly

Steinway Musical Instruments